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MONTECITO COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

The Purpose of the Montecito Community Foundation is to support a strong
Montecito community and serve as a resource for philanthropy.

July 30, 2008

Board of Supervisors
County of Santa Barbara
105 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: Fencing, San Ysidro Road, Montecito
Dear Supervisors:

T am writing this letter on behalf of the Montecito Community Foundation.
The Foundation was formed in 1966 to support the community of Montecito
and to serve as a source of philanthropy for community projects. The
Foundation is exempt from Federal and California taxes under Internal

Revenue Code Section 501(c)(3) and appropriate California law (Tax 1.D. No.
95-6149983).

Among Foundation projects have been the acquisition, improvement, and
maintenance of the “Corner Green” park on the corner of East Valley Road
and San Ysidro Road in Montecito, the purchase and maintenance of the
carved wooden street signs in Montecito, the funding of the cement stairs
from Channel Drive to Butterfly Beach in cooperation with the County, and
the partial funding of the stairs from Eucalyptus Lane to Miramar Beach.

The Foundation proposes, in cooperation with the County, to fund up to
$10,000 for the construction of a fence on the East side of San Ysidro Road
from the existing fence recently constructed by the County next to Manning
Park to the corner of San Ysidro Road and East Valley Road.

We request that you approve this project.

Representatives of the Foundation will appear at your hearing when this
matter is considered and will be pieased to answer any of your questions.

Thank you for your consideration.

iy,

Alice E. Van de Water, President
Montecito Community Foundation



